
 

 

 

 

 

5th February, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 
Reception and Year 1 Enrichment Trip – Northern Ballet’s The Tortoise and the 
Hare at The waterside Theatre, Aylesbury. 

 
A trip has been arranged for Reception and Year 1 classes to the Waterside Theatre on 
Tuesday 27th February. This will be an excellent opportunity for children to experience a 
ballet choreographed for young children and provides an opportunity to explore different 
ways of expression and storytelling. Children will depart school after lunch and return to 
school no later than 3.40 pm.  We will of course keep parents informed if there are any 
delays. 

 
The cost per child will be £14.02. For children in receipt of pupil premium the cost is 

£7.01. This can be paid via the My Child At School App and can be found under Clubs. We 

are pleased to inform you that the PTA have very kindly agreed to pay for the coach. 
Children need to wear school uniform. Please bring a waterproof jacket if the weather 
forecast is for rain, for travel to and from the coach. Children do not need spending money 
for the trip. 

 
Please can you complete the form below to grant permission for your child to attend the trip. 
This form should be returned to the office by Friday, 9th February.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Jevon and Miss Gabbitas 
 

 

 

 
 Reception and Year 1 trip to the Waterside Theatre, Aylesbury on Tuesday 27th 
February. 
 
 
I give permission for my child……………………………………….. to participate in the visit to 
the Waterside Theatre, Aylesbury on Tuesday 27th February. Please return this slip by 
Friday, 9th February. 

 
I have paid via MCAS ………………………. (please tick) 
 


